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Preschool is settling in with new and returning students. We continue to host monthly 

Senior Bingo and the Thornton Library movies and Chair Yoga.  

Thank you to the Planning & Development commission in coordinating the Openspace 

tree planting program. Thank you to all the volunteers who helped beautify Hubbard 

Park and surrounding areas. 

October 15, 2025 is the deadline to order a fall Memorial Brick. 

Congratulations to Mary Vasquez on her 15 years working for the Village as an 

instructor, Bingo caller and Front Desk personnel. We appreciate your dedication to the 

residents of Thornton! 

Weekly we host TOPS, AA and Senior card clubs. 

You can find the latest Village news on Comcast Channel 4, Facebook and thorntonil.us.  

We encourage residents to reach out with any suggestions and always “Take time for 

fun”. 

 


